
Belmont Abbey College has received $2,247,933 in CRRSAA HEERF II funding from the Higher 
Education Emergency Relief Fund on January 19, 2021. The College has signed and returned to the 
Department the Certification and Agreement. The College will award the $703,750, of the funds 
received to students as Emergency Financial Aid Grants. We estimate there are about 1400 eligible 
students. 

The College received $3,960,335 in ARP HEERF III funding from the Higher Education Emergency 
Relief Fund on May 21, 2021. The College will award $1,980,168 to students as Emergency Grants. 
As of today, no funds have been awarded. 

As of September 31, 2021, the College has awarded an additional $23,934 to 14 students. These 
students had qualifying expenses such as tuition, fees, food, housing, technology, childcare 
expenses, and medical expenses. To date, we have awarded a total of $560,972 and have $142,778 
available to award.  

 


